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Estrada, Andres

To: Havelka, Josh

Subject: RE: Mesa Substation Project Comment

Andrés Estrada, Environmental Planner
505 Sansome St. Suite 300, San Francisco, CA 94111
Phone: 415-398-5326 ext. 4718
aestrada@ene.com • www.ene.com

From: Havelka, Josh [mailto:jhavelka@barnhartcrane.com]
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Mesa CPUC <Mesa.CPUC@ene.com>
Subject: Mesa Substation Project Comment

Please add me to the mailing list.

Thank you,
Josh Havelka
Project Sales
714-290-9808 Cell
jhavelka@barnhartcrane.com
www.barnhartcrane.com

This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and non-public material for the sole use of the
intended recipient. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized person. Any review, copying, or
distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by any unauthorized person is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and
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